
Veterans must file their DD214 (discharge papers) with the Town Clerks Office by October 1st to receive 

the basic exemption on your property tax on the following July bill. This is a $6,000 assessment 

exemption, meaning your assessment is lowered by $6,000.  The Veteran must have been honorably 

discharged and have served during an active war period. There is no application for this exemption and 

the exemption stays on the house until it is sold or no longer in the Veterans name or his/her spouse. 

The exemption is increased if the Veteran has a VA disability. We ask that you bring your letter from the 

VA indicating your percent disability at the time you file your DD214.  

Additional exemptions are available on an income basis. See application and information under 

“Additional Veteran exemption information” 


